Me Heke Ki Pōneke

File ref: IRO-5311

1 July 2016

Ben Moore

FYI.org.nz

Via email to: fyi-request-4114-9eca84fo@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Moore

Request for information relating to the Hobbit sculptures located in the Wellington International Airport.

Thank you for your email to the Council received via the FYI website on 7 June 2016 in which you requested information relating to the Hobbit sculptures located in the Wellington International Airport. Your request was forwarded to the Issues Resolution Office to provide a response.

In your email you requested "...any correspondence, plans or other documentation relating to their removal, I additionally request any information held relating to expenditure (including planned expenditure), if any, made by Council relating to the sculptures' installation, maintenance and removal."

I can advise the Council has no responsibility for the maintenance or the removal of the sculptures as these are the property and responsibility of Wellington International Airport.

As such, the Council does not hold any information in respect of your request.

Yours sincerely

Ian Hunter

Issues Resolution Office Wellington City Council

Ph: (04) 803 8315

Email: ian.hunter@wcc.govt.nz